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Exciting News! 
 
We are very excited to share with you that the 
research in families has been funded by the 
Canadian Institutes of Health Research (CIHR) for 
another 5 year term - the longest possible funding 
term.  We are so thankful for your participation in 
this groundbreaking research and we will be 
organizing to reconnect with you and your family 
members to launch the next chapter of research in 
the coming weeks.  Together we have already 
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